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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that North County Regional Fire Authority  

will hold a public hearing to receive comment on the following: 
 

                                                                                                      1.  2019 BUDGET 

 

The hearing will be held at Station 99 located at 8117 267
th

 St NW Stanwood, Washington on  

November 14, 2018 at 4:00pm.  All citizens are invited to attend and be heard for or 

against any part of the above subject 
 

 

North County Regional Fire Authority strives to provide special accommodations for people 

with disabilities.  Please contact our Administration Office 24 hours prior to the meeting 

for any special accommodation needs.  
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